
 

    

    

 

 

IIS/CIR/133/2024-2025 

19/02/2025 

    

Dear Parents, 

“Greetings from IIS Family” 

 

Kindly be informed that the school has been selected by the Ministry of Education to conduct PIRLS 

Assessment for Grade 4 students for the AY 2024-25. The test will be administrated only for the selected 

Grades as notified by MOE.  

The Parents of selected divisions are advised to note the below guidelines which needs to be adhered strictly. 

• From Grade 4 the selected divisions to conduct PIRLS Test are 4B & 4G. 

• The PIRLS Test will be conducted on 27th February 2025 (Thursday) during school working hours. 

• The SA2 Exam schedule for the selected divisions and subject is postponed to a new date which is 

indicated below: 

Grade & Division Subject Revised Date of SA2 Exam 

4B & 4G Computer Exam 13/03/2025 

• The attendance of 4B & 4G students for PIRLS Assessment is mandatory. Parents are requested to 

ensure that their wards are present for the Assessment on the scheduled date. 

• Department of English and concerned subject teachers have implemented action plans for providing 

adequate training and practice to the students during instructional days. 

• The Subject teachers will release required study materials for the PIRLS Assessment, along with 

Practice worksheet. We urge the parents to provide the necessary support and guidance to their 

wards, so that they perform better in the Assessment. 

• The selected students are expected to prepare well for the PIRLS and SA2 Examination. 

 

 

Best wishes to all students for the PIRLS Examination. 

 

Stay Safe & Healthy 


